
I sincerely enjoy 

working with all of 

you and look forward 

to seeing you through-

out the year at various 

shows and Association 

activities.   

Best Regards, 

Hope Schlimgen 

WJSA President 2011 

& Newsletter Editor 

Presidentõs Message  
    2011 has brought 

many great things 

both new and old to 

the Wisconsin Junior 

Shorthorn Associa-

tion. Our Junior Asso-

ciation continues to 
grow and we look  

forward to seeing 

even more new faces 

at our annual meeting. 

    The Junior Board is 

now on its second 

year, and working 

hard to create new 

activities and increase 

Junior involvement. 

We are excited to 

carry through on plans 

for the coming year.  

     This summer as 

everyone was busy 

working on the farm or 

out at various shows, 

we were lucky to have 

families take time off 

from their busy lives to 

join us for our annual 

picnic and State Show 
and a pasture walk at 

the Lehman farm. The 

annual WSA Private 

Treaty Sale also 

brought many  

Shorthorn enthusiasts 

together in Lancaster 

this past October. 

     The Shorthorn   

industry excites me as 

it continues to grow   

in quality not only in  

its cattle, but in the 

youth involved in the 

industry as well.           
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